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Rationale
Mobile phones can be a distraction to the everyday running of the school.  While we fully appreciate a parent’s right to allow their daughter to bring a mobile phone to school, we have a policy of no use of mobile phones during school hours.  The same rules apply to staff who are expected to not use a mobile phone during contact time with students unless in agreement with the Principal for emergency situations.  The only exception for students is when they use their mobile device for learning under the direction of teaching staff as outlined in our Bring Your Own Device Policy.  This policy complies with the GDPR (General Data Protection Regulations) and the schools’ GDPR Policy and Private notice. 
Policy for Pupils
Our policy on Mobile Phones for students is:

1) Mobile phones should not be used on school premises and must be kept switched off and out of sight at all times.  This includes mobile phone not being in the blazer front pocket.
2) Should students need to make an emergency phone call they can do so on a school phone at the Main Reception or via their LoL Pastoral, not using their own mobile phone.  Permission to be out of class must be obtained by the class teacher.
3) If a parent needs to get an urgent message to a student, please contact the school office and we will get that message to your daughter.  
4) The exception to these rules are Year 13/14 students who may use mobile phones in the Post 16 Common Room at break and lunch time.

5) Students are permitted to use mobile phones for learning purposes only under the direct instruction and supervision of the teacher.

Procedures
1) If your daughter is seen with a mobile phone in school she will be required to give it to the member of staff who will then put it in the School Office safe.  It will be returned to your daughter at the end of the day.  
2) If this is a regular occurrence, further sanctions may be applied.
3) Inappropriate use of mobile phones to record other students or staff in school is a serious breach of the school’s Positive Behaviour for Learning Policy and appropriate sanctions will be applied.  This may include suspension.

Preventative Curriculum

The education of students relating to the appropriate use of mobile technology is conducted as part of our Personal Development and ICT curriculum.
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